



Seriously, we do not like to brag, but bragging rites must be 
embraced. There are just so many darn good reasons! 

Where to begin… 


Our Regency Pickleball Club now has a membership of over 300 pickleball 
friends. That is correct, over 300. 304 to be exact- with more 
membership applications having been given out!!! Truly worthy of a 
sentence ending with several exclamation points.


When Barry Panson and friends first introduced pickleball to Regency, who 
would have imagined? When Gary Lynn and friends were inspired to 
gather petitions to start a Regency Pickleball Club, who would have 
thought? And now, here we are. Our Regency Pickleball Club is now in 
it’s fourth year of fulfilling it’s goal of building, “…an active, inclusive 
and vibrant pickleball community.”  

Let the bragging continue! Pickleball Club member, Bob Isaacs pointed 
out this past Monday, June 10th, marked the anniversary of our six, 
new pickleball courts (Thanks, Bob!). Our courts, which this year alone 
will host over 50 Regency Pickleball Club Events was another vision for 
our club, when it all began four years ago. 


What better way to celebrate the year anniversary of our courts, than to 
have our Regency A Team’s first home game played upon them. Here is 
Bragging Rite Number Three- the Regency A and B Inter-Community 
Pickleball Teams, both with amazing records of accomplishment, are 
proudly comprised of our top level Regency Club Members! This 
league, the aspiration of club board member, Bobby Harris, is an extension 



of our Regency Pickleball Club. And, it provides yet another opportunity 
for our community to proudly come together.


Wait there is more, bragging rite number four is a toast to our newly 
elected HOA board members. No doubt, support from our strongly 
connected and committed members had a positive impact on getting 
elected, Harvey Einstein, Regency Pickleball Club Member, and Gary 
Ramella-Regency Pickleball Club Board Member. We wish these two 
friends the best, and thank them for their willingness to serve the entire 
Regency Community, along with Steve Brody and Steve Farron, two other 
members from our pickleball club community of friends. 


Our Regency Pickleball Club-from it’s beginning four years ago-has 
become a bursting force of energy. It continues to grow at a rapid pace, 
with a membership welcoming all levels of play, and an abundance of 
activities way too many to list here, just keep checking our website to see! 
regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org. 


It is very clear, from our pickleball club, great things have happened, 
are happening, and will continue to happen!!! 

BRAG-BRAG-BRAG-OUR CLUB HAS EVERY REASON TO BRAG!!! 

Come Pickle with US,

Lisa Citron


Wishes for a Happy Father’s Day to all the Pickleball Dads! 

http://regencyatmonroepickleballclub.org

